It's immoral and wrong for the state to keep any homeless in tightly-packed shelters where coronavirus can spread rapidly. All homeless should be moved to safe, quality housing as fast as possible.

If you cannot afford your rent it should be reduced. Property owners have received a mortgage moratorium and tenants, in turn, should receive an eviction freeze and rent cancellation for the duration of the pandemic.

Follow us at Luna6.It and contact us to join our weekly meetings and organizing efforts: luna6-star@protonmail.com